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EDWARD MINER GALLAUD'ET MEMORIAL LIBRARY
GALLAUDET COLLEGE 
W ASHlNGTON, D. C. . 

AROUND AND ABOUT 
--The MSSD Art Department is sponsoring a 
multi-media exhibit of student works on 
May 16 , from 3-5 p.m. Refreshments will be 
prepared and served by the Home Economics 
Department. 
--Thirty-one students will receive diplomas 
at MSSD's fourth commencement exercises on 
May 17, at 10:30 a.m., in the Auditorium. 
Dr. Ma lcolm Norwood, Chief of Media Services 
and Captioned Films, Office of Education, 
will deliver the commencement address. 
--Karate, canoeing and lawn mower repairing 
will be among the subjects covered during 
the Center for Continuing Education's summer 
program. For course descriptions and 
regist ration information, contact Judy 
Johnson or Linda Donnells. 
--Ca r s , Trucks and Things is the latest 
publication of the Pre-School Signed 
English Project. It is perfectly delightful. 
--The s eventh program in the PBS "captioning 
for the Deaf" experiment will be shown in 
the Library on Saturday, May 18th, at 3 p.m. 
"Essay on Watergate," an hour long program 
f rom the Bill Moyers Journal series has 
been s e lected for this viewing. 

BONNIE SLOAN TO SPEAK AT GALLAUDET 
Bonni e Sloan, defensive tackle for the 

St . Louis Cardinals and the only deaf pro­
fess ional football player, will be the 
guest speaker at the Annual Athletic 
Banquet to be held Friday evening. 

Fol l owing dinner and Sloan's speech, the 
present ation of awards will be made in 
t he Auditorium. George Allen, coach and 
g e ner a l manager of the Washington Redskins, 
will be among those making presentations. 
Mr. Allen will be presenting scholarship 
award s to two Gallaudet students. 

JOYOUS JUNK 
STOP ! !! Don't throw that fruit juice can 
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away. Kendall School needs it! 
Kendall's Art Department is making an 

effort to build up a supply of inexpensive , 
unusual and available art materials. What 
you may consider worthless is precisely 
what is needed: small boxes, packing 
materials, woodscraps, old hardware, 
plastic bags, etc. 

Almost anything will do and will be used 
for printing, collages and constructions 
and hopefully will be the main source of 
materials for an experimental workshop. 

Don't let your trash go to waste. Recycle 
it to the Kendall School Art Department. 

STOP THIS! 

Help preserve America's heritage. 

Support local historic preservation 

programs starting with 

National Historic 

Preservation Week, 

May 6-12, 1974 

GALLAUDET HAS MUCH TO PRESERVE 
We are all probably aware of the promi­

nent role Gallaudet College has played in 
the history of education of the deaf, but 
the College has also figured significantly 
in the architectual history of the United 
States. 



As the College's first President, Edward 
Miner Gallaudet was concerned with the 
physical expansion of the campus. In 1865, 
he commissioned Frederick Law Olmsted to 
design a master plan for the 14 acres 
which had been purchased from Amos Kendall. 

Hailed as the father of modern landscape 
design, Olmsted is noted for developing the 
plans for Central Park in New York and 
the National Capitol grounds, for example. 
As conceived by Olmsted, the campus was to 
follow the natural terrain of the land and 
to be an environment where man could find
serenity within an urban setting. 

Further the buildings on the campus 
would also be compatible with the environ­
ment. Many of the 19th Century buildings 
Chapel Hall, the Edward Miner Gallaudet 
Home and the Gatehouse, for example 
were designed by Withers and Vaux 
buildings are excellent examples of 
Victorian-Gothic architecture. 

Chapel Hall, which was given the most 
prominent position on the grounds, was 
cited as a historic landmark in 1966 by 
the National Park Service. The original 
fourteen acres remain almost completely 
intact as designed by Olmsted. The College 
is presently awaiting final confirmation 
that this area of the campus has been 
designated as a Site for Historic Preser­
vation. 

AMONG OURSELVES 
Sue Baltzer presented a lecture on early 

identification and intervention of hearing 
impairments at a six week course on basic 
otolaryngology sponsored by the Armed 
Forces Institute of Pathology at Walter 
Reed Hospital .•. Dick Meisegeier passed his 
comps with distinction. Dick is a doctoral 
candidate in sociology at the University of 
Maryland ..•. Ronald Nomeland served as 
toastmaster at the 60th Anniversary Banquet 
of the Washington Division #46 of the 
National Fraternal Society of the Deaf 
held last Saturday. Francis Higgins was 
presented with the Society's Man of the 
Year Award for his contribution to the 
deaf in the Washington area for the past 
25 years .... Matt Searls and Bille Jordan 
were named Best Actor and Best Actress 
for their performance in "Angel Street." 

The presentation was made at the 15th 
Annual Awards Night held last Saturday .... 
Bob Geesey has been named editor-in-chief 
of The Buff and Blue, and Bob Weinstock 
will serve as associate editor. Bob 
Weinstock will also be literary editor 
of the 1974 Tower Clock. 

POSITIONS AVAIIABLE 
DIRECTOR OF CURRICULUM DEVELOPMENT AND 

RESEARCH: Continuing Education 
ELECTRONIC TECHNICIAN: Educational 

Technology 
CLINICAL PSYCHOLOGY: Counseling and 

Placement 
PHOTOGRAPHER: MSSD 
INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIALS DEVELOPERS: 

Educational Technology 
DAY SUPERVISOR: Physical Plant 
SECRETARY I : MS SD 
SPEECH PATHOLOGIST: Audiology and Speech 
CUSTODIAN: Physical P1ant 
SECRETARY I: Continuing Education 
SECRETARY I (Temporary): Student Affairs 
SECRETARY I (Summer): Physical Plant 
TEACHING POSITIONS: Department of 

Education 

Littering is a 

 
·~ 

AND SO IS WALKING ON THE GRASS! 
The green is finally returning to 

Kendall Greeen. Please avoid taking short 
cuts across the grass. Everyone is wel­
come to sit on the grass and enjoy it 
but please respect the efforts and labor 
of our groundsmen and use the walkways! 

ON THE GREEN is published each week by 
the Office of Alumni and Public Relations 
for the faculty and staff of Gallaudet 
College. Deadline: Monday, noon! 

Judy Bortner, editor 


	On the Green Vol. III No. 28 May 8, 1974
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1700584204.pdf.KAhCj

